
LEGISLATOR 
PHOTOS 

DONE RIGHT
2021 Session

We love to represent our legislature as the most 
professional and, of course, the best looking.

This is accomplished using a consistent backdrop and 
lighting provided by a professional photographer.

For the last two sessions, photographs were taken by 
Scott Wilson, a professional photographer.

The shots were provided for the legislators at
no individual cost. 

Nice, right?!

Where are the legislator photos 
used?

Your information page on leg.mt.gov.

The press requests your legislative photo 
through LSD to use as your headshot for 
news stories.

They comprise the group photo for 
commemorative purposes.

They are used in the Copper Book, which 
is also archived at the Historical Society, 

Senator Scott Sales Senator Jon Sesso

The good news? 

He will be at the Capitol on November 18th and 
available to take your photo at the 2021 Caucus and 

Orientation meeting. 

The bad news? 

You may not be.

So i f  you  aren’ t  go ing to  be  a t  the  Capi to l  on
Nov 18th to  f lash your  pear l ies  for  Scot t  – please 

f ind another  profess ional  photographer  and go 
get  your  gr in  on. 

And don’t  forget  -  i f  you’ve had your 
picture taken by Scott  in the last  two 
sessions and you l ike your photo —

sit  back and relax .

Photography Guidelines:
•	 use a light gray background
•	 use professional lighting
•	 take the photo while standing, from around 

the elbow height up
•	 provide a high resolution digital copy 

(300ppi and printable at a minimum of 
8x10)

EXAMPLE

EXAMPLE


